
October 2024
RE: Changes to Maths Home Learning

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are writing to let you know about changes to Maths Home learning that will take place in Term 2 and from
Wednesday 6th November 2024.

As you may already be aware, as a school we are no longer using Mathletics. We have decided to continue using
Times Tables Rock Stars (TTRS) and have a subscription to a new platform called NumBots. Year Groups 1 & 2 will
have access to NumBots whilst Years 3 - 6 will have access to TTRS. In Term 3, Reception will be introduced to
Numbots - they will have their own launch day to be confirmed at a later date.

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a TTRS and Numbots Launch Day onWednesday 6th
November! This special event is designed to introduce our students to these fantastic online maths resources and
encourage them to develop their maths skills in a fun and engaging way. All students in Years 3-6 are invited to
dress as a rockstar for the day, while Years 1 and 2 students can come dressed as robots.

During the launch day, we will have exciting activities and challenges related to TTRS and Numbots. Students will
have the opportunity to explore these resources and learn how they can use them to practice and improve their maths
skills.

We believe that TTRS and Numbots can be valuable tools for helping our students achieve their full potential in maths.
By encouraging them to use these resources regularly, we can support their learning and foster a love of mathematics.
Further information will be sent home about how and when to use these platforms as well as your child's logins.

Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss E Walter and Miss L Collins
Maths Subject Leads


